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Comments: Tell the Forest Service to Protect Wildlife

 

 

May 29, 2018

 

GMUG Plan Revision Team

 

Dear Revision Team,

 

I urge the Forest Service to include strong protections for wildlife,

wildlands, and water in the revised management plan for the Grand Mesa,

Uncompahgre, and Gunnison national forests.

 

I support the Citizens' Wilderness Proposal. The Proposal would provide

important management direction for essential places on the forest for

at-risk species.

 

I encourage the GMUG Plan Revision Team to develop and adopt a

management plan alternative that maximizes conservation for the

wildlife that depend on these forests and their habitat.

 

It is up to us humans to do all we can to protect these habitats.

Please do the right thing here, thank you.

 

Sincerely,

 

Ms. Thalia Lubin

11 Palm Circle Rd

Woodside, CA 94062-4166

(415) 345-7213

tslubin@aol.com

 

 

 

 


